
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 352000 - Email: ffn3@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help

NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH

January 2023

THE GABLES

Dates for the Diary:
TUESDAY 3rd JANUARY – NURSERY WILL RE-OPEN AFTER THE 

CHRISTMAS BREAK – HAPPY NEW YEAR!
WEDNESDAY 18th JANUARY – COMPANY FOREST SCHOOL DAY

Come prepared for a day of forest school fun! – more information to be provided 
closer to the time. 

MONDAY 23RD JANUARY - CHINESE NEW YEAR
Come dressed in red and gold ready for the celebrations!
TUESDAY 14TH FEBRUARY – ST VALENTINES DAY!

Come and join us for a luxury afternoon tea – more information to follow

GABLES
FESTIVITIES
December was a very fun month! We took part in 
lots of fun, festive activities in both rooms to get 
into the Christmas spirit! The Little Lambs invited 
their parents into the nursery and provided a 
Christmas Craft morning which was lovely. We 
have enjoyed lots of baking activities including 
gingerbread men, making our own mince pies 
and Christmas cookies, making and decorating 
salt dough, and enjoyed a festive bubble babies 
class!

The Farmers had a very busy month getting 
prepared for our Christmas nativity ‘the ‘not so’ 
silent night!’ Thank-you to all parents and carers 
who came to watch us – the children did so well, 
and we are very proud of them! We had a visit 
from some extra special guests (Father 
Christmas and one of his Elves!) they brought us 
an extra special nursery treat! 

We would like to thank you all for your kind 
donations towards our Christmas hamper for the 
RSPCA – the ladies made this up into a hamper 
and delivered it to our local shelter in Rochdale 
for all of the animals to enjoy at Christmas time!

In January we will be focusing on partnership with 
parents and sharing some new and exciting 
classes with you all – please let us know if you 
have any ideas!


